

## University of Massachusetts Amherst

373 Whitmore Administration Building 181 Presidents Drive Amherst, MA 01003-9313 Office of the Provost

voice: 413.545.2554 fax: 413.577.3980 www.umass.edu/provost

August 9, 2013

Professor Anna Nagurney Professor Isenberg School of Management

Dear Professor Nagurney:

Thank you for submitting the self-study for the Virtual Center for Supernetworks. After reviewing your submission, the Evaluation Committee for Centers & Institutes has recommended continuation of your center/institute until the next regular review in five years. Please see the attached comments from the Committee. Complete information about the Center/Institute self-study and evaluation process, including a list of the Evaluation Committee members, can be found on the Provost's Office website: <a href="http://www.umass.edu/provost/announcements/evaluation-centers-and-institutes-announced">http://www.umass.edu/provost/announcements/evaluation-centers-and-institutes-announced</a>

The next self-study report for the Virtual Center for Supernetworks will be due by June 30, 2018. Electronic self-study submissions may be sent to <a href="mailto:cai@provost.umass.edu">cai@provost.umass.edu</a>. We thank you for taking the time to complete the self-study, and we wish you continued success.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Iames V. Staros

Provost & Senior Vice Chancellor

for Academic Affairs

Chair

Michael F. Malone

Vice Chancellor for Research

Malone

& Engagement

Vice Chair

XC:

Mark A. Fuller, Dean Iqbal Agha, Chair